
 

HELP WANTED 

Cherry County is looking to fill the 

position of Noxious Weed 

Superintendent. 

Job position is open for immediate fulfillment. 

Duties for this position are available at 
https://cherrycountyne.gov/webpages/weeds

/weed_superintendent.html 

Applications are available in the Cherry 
County Clerk’s Office and can be submitted 

in person or by mail. 

Questions about applying, call the Clerk’s 
Office at 402-376-2771. 
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